
 

SILEBY NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN RE-CONSULTATION COMMENCING 1 JULY 2019 

As part of the examination of Sileby Neighbourhood Plan the following sections are being re-
consulted on by Charnwood Borough Council over the next six weeks; commencing 1 July and 
ending 11 August:- 

➢ Consultation Statement (see Appendix 2) 
➢ Appendices 3 – 7 including the additional information of all the SSA sites 

These can be viewed on the Charnwood Borough Council website and comments submitted 
via Charnwood Borough Council website www.localplans@charnwood.gov.uk  

 

 

http://www.localplans@charnwood.gov.uk

